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I would like to take this opportunity to voice my disapproval of the proposed changes to the
leverage regulations governing retail forex accounts. The limiting of leverage to 10:1 is an
infringement upon my freedom to choose a level of risk that is compatible with my personal style of
trading.

Such a change to the risk choices currently available to me threatens my ability to continue trading
forex and I feel that such a change in CFTC regulations is unnecessary and inappropriate.

Thanks very much,

JOHN C ROMAN


